
Term 1 is jam-packed with new challenges and changes. We have 10 new teachers on our LTL

programme. Some of them have been with us before many years ago and others are starting out

fresh. We delivered 5850 workbooks in total to our learners! We can't wait to see the massive

improvement in literacy this year! 

Sonja Botha - Founder & Executive Director

LTL BASELINE: 71% AVERAGE

PILOT PROJECT

This year we are taking on a

new pilot project with two

grade R classrooms. We

know that building a solid

foundation for literacy is key

and the earlier we start, the

better! 
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W O R L D  R E A D  A L O U D  D A Y  -  
T H E  M O U S E  C A M E  O U T  T O  P L A Y !

Our new teachers will

receive training in March

based on step by step ways

to get their learners literate.

We can't wait to spend the

day enriching minds and

learning from experience. 

KICKING OFF 2023
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On the 1 February, LTL celebrated World Read Aloud Day at Lotus River Primary. Together with

representatives from Coronation Fund Managers, a life size mouse mascot and a beautiful

narrated story, the learners had a fun filled morning reading and playing. 

LIVING THROUGH LEARNING

TEACHERS TRAININGWe were also able

to provide 

material to one of

our ghost schools,

Kannemeyer

Primary. 

I wish my staff all the best for 2023. I know you will be taking our learners to
read fluently. This will be the beginning where learners take to flight into
whole new worlds as effortlessly as young birds take to the sky.


